
Sandra Dunham
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LD 2003
I am writing to the committee to ask you to vote NO on LD 2003.  I am not against affordable 
housing, but I am against the State of Maine taking over the zoning decisions of Maine 
communities.  The leaders of each community in Maine should continue to be able to make 
decisions about the zoning in their own communities.  The local leaders know best what their 
communities need and should not be controlled by bureaucrats in Augusta.  
Please do not pass LD 2003.
Thank You,
Sandra Dunham


